
From: Paul Barratt  
Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 12:40 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2024/0325/T 
 
Dear people of the planning department. I received a letter notifying me of the 
imminent destruction of a fine tree, in my neigbour's garden. 
 
38 Dartmouth Park Road, NW51SD  App.Ref: 2024/0325/T 
 
I wish to lodge a challenge to this on the grounds of: 
 
Unnecessary destruction of asset. 
Privacy > we will be overlooked by numerous neighbours. 
Sound. 
Habitat > this tree host numerous species of insect, animal, bird. 
Climate. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Paul 
 
15B Laurier Road. NW51SD 
 
 
This mail is from: Paul Barratt 
 
 
 
 
 


